
Preschool Registration  - for the 2018-2019 school year is 
now open.  Check the website at goodshepherdowa-
tonna.com/preschool ,  the Welcome Center,  Preschool or 
church office for information on classes and how to register. 
 
 

Good Shepherd Scholarship Program - Application forms 
and guidelines are available in the church office to those pur-
suing church related occupations.  Completed applications 
should be returned to the church office by today. 
 

Prevent Sexual Abuse Seminar - Save the Date 
Good Shepherd is hosting this seminar on Wednesday, 
May 9th, at 6pm.  This one-night seminar is open to parents, 
caregivers, and anyone who is passionate about protecting 
children and youth in our community.  Speaker is JoAnna Lane, 
MSW.  There is free admission, no registration required.   
Together we can create hope and healing and work to stop 
sexual abuse. 
 

Prayer at Good Shepherd - People are available to pray 
with you between services in the Prayer Room located east 
of the  Gathering Area. They will be wearing a red lanyard, 
they would love to pray with you.   
Prayer requests can be submitted by: 

 Filling in the gold  insert in this bulletin and  hand to an 
usher.   

 Visiting the church website and click on Prayer.   

 Email the prayer team at goodshepherdprayer@msn.com 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

To prepare for worship next week read: 
 Sunday, April 15th -  Genesis 12:1-8, Acts 2:42-47 

       and Matthew 28:1-9 

 
 

Sunday 9:15am Bible Study - Social Hall 
 April 8 -   Mission Work in Australia with Youth With A 

Mission -  led by Danny Haglund 

 April 15 -  Witnessing - what is it? - Led by Danny Haglund 
 
 

Check out the Welcome Center 
 Visiting Good Shepherd? -  Pick up a welcome packet  
       and visit with the host at the center.  Thank you for  
       worshipping with us today! 

 Preschool Registration forms - for 2018-2019 school year. 

 Sign up to Serve -  Check out info about all of our minis-
tries at Good Shepherd and the great opportunities to 
serve. 

 Photos - You can have your photo added or updated  
       for the Good Shepherd church directory.  Stop at the   
       Welcome Center. 
 

New Bible Studies starting soon - watch for more info next 
week about upcoming Bible studies starting later in April for 
the Monday evening study and Thursday morning study. 
 

Welcome -  
      Oliver Robert Brittain will be baptized at 9:15am worship       
       today.  Welcome to God’s Family, Oliver. 
 

       Mackenzie Marcine Pilcher will be baptized at 10:30am   
       worship today.  Welcome to God’s Family, Mackenzie. 

        

  News for the week of               
        April 8, 2018  

Youth Group Announcements   
 Wednesday Youth Group -  7-8:30pm - Food, games,  

        friends, Bible study and you.   5th & 6th, 7th & 8th, and 9th -     
        12th  grade youth groups in the Youth  Rooms.   See you there!   
        Contact Cori with questions at  yacminister@gmail.com 

   5th & 6th Grade Lock-In -  April 13-14 is the 5 & 6 grade lock

-in.  There will be games, Bible study  and a great opportunity to 
interact with others.  You can grab more info down by the 
youth room! 

 Wednesday, April 11 - 7-8:30pm - Martha from POBLO in 

Rochester will be joining us in Senior High youth group to talk 
about sharing your faith with others.  Meet in the youth room. 

 

Go.Gather.Give for April - Donations are peanut butter and 
canned fruits and vegetables.  They will be used to fill backpacks  
for children to have on the weekends.  Locations of collection bins 
are: coatroom near the restrooms and the lower level entrance to 
church.   
 

Nominations for Executive Team  - Nominations are 
now being accepted for two positions on the Executive Team.  
They will be elected at the May 6 Voter’s Meeting.  We welcome 
your input regarding individuals we might contact who you feel  
may be potential candidates to serve on the Team.   Deadline for 
submitting recommendations is today.  Questions, contact Matt 
Tveite at 213-7128 or any Executive Team member. 
 

Save the Date - Good Shepherd Voters’ Meeting 
Plan to attend the voters’ meeting on Sunday, May 6th, at 11:30am 
in the Social Hall.  There will be election of new members to the 
Executive Team and discussion of financials.  Lunch will be served. 
 

Photos Next Sunday  -  You will have an opportunity to have 

your photo taken for Good Shepherd church data secure records,  
a great time to update your photo.  Amy Vincelli will be taking  
photos.  Stop at the Welcome Center.   Photos will be taken from 
9:00 - 9:15am and again from 10:15 - 10:30am.  

 
 
 

Contact Information:              Church Phone#  451-4125 
 

Pastor Mark Rosenau                         pastorrosenau@msn.com  
Pastor Greg Schlicker                         pastorschlicker@msn.com        
Youth - Cori Woltmann                      yacminister@gmail.com  
Preschool - Heather Gleason            gspreschool@msn.com  
Office - Barb Spindler                goodshepherdowatonna@msn.com      
Media - Kristi Westergaard               Kristi@GSOwatonna.com  
Music -  Kaisha Stricklin                     kaishastricklin@gmail.com 


